
The Meadows 
At World Golf  Vil lage  

S a i n t  A u g u s t i n e ,  F L  3 2 0 9 2  
 

April 14, 2024  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

Your Vote Matters: Act Now on Rental Limitations 

Dear Members of The Meadows Community, 

We're reaching out to remind you of the crucial opportunity to have your say in the future of our 

neighborhood. The Meadows Owners Association is currently seeking your input on proposed rental 

limitations within our community. 

Your participation in this decision-making process is vital. By casting your vote, you directly shape the 

direction and character of our community. The proposed amendment aims to regulate rentals, ensuring 

property values are protected, stability is maintained, and a strong sense of community is fostered. 

Please take a moment to review the details of the proposed amendment and submit your completed 

written ballot vote. The deadline for receipt of all ballot votes is Friday, May 17, 2024. Your 

contribution is invaluable in guiding the decisions that will impact our neighborhood for years to come. 

For detailed instructions on how to vote and to access the necessary documents, please refer to the 

information provided in your recent mailing. 

Let's come together as a community to make a difference. Your voice matters, and your participation is 

greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your commitment to The Meadows at World Golf Village. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Krugman, President  
The Meadows at World Golf Village  
The Meadows at Saint Johns Owners Association, Inc. 

Email:       mkrugman@themeadowswgv.com 

Website:   themeadowswgv.com 

Facebook: MeadowsWGVHOA 

Blog:         themeadowswgv.com/blog 

Mobile:     904-347-9898 
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